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Leuven, June 20, 2013 

 
 

 

Dear Sir, 
Dear Madam, 
 
 
The board of the BAPA would like to offer you the opportunity to become its partner for the year 
2014.  
 
 
In 2014, the Annual Scientific Meeting of the BAPA will take place on Saturday April 26th 2014 at the 
Military Hospital Queen Astrid in Neder-Over-Heembeek. The topic will be ‘Pain and monitoring in 
children’. We will be welcoming approximately 200 participants.  
 
Almost all communication of the BAPA happens through electronic communication via email or the 
internet. Announcements will be spread via email, but will always be linked to the BAPA website via 
the “read more”- link. The website is maintained by our webmaster and the BAPA Office.  
 
 
For the year 2014, we would like to offer you following formula: 
 
 

Bronze Sponsor:   500 € 

 Attendance at the Annual Scientific Meeting of the BAPA with a small stand (6m²) 

 Announcement of your firm on the BAPA website (logo) under ‘Sponsors Annual Meeting’ 

 

Silver Sponsor:  750 € 

 Attendance at the Annual Scientific Meeting of the BAPA with a medium-sized stand (8m²) 

 Announcement of your firm on the program of the BAPA congress of April 26th 2014 

 Announcement of your firm on the BAPA website (logo) under ‘Sponsors Annual Meeting’ 

 The possibility to click through to the website of your firm 
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Gold Sponsor: 1250 € 

 Attendance at the Annual Scientific Meeting of the BAPA with a large stand (10m²): you may 

chose the location of your stand 

 Announcement of your firm on the program of the BAPA congress of April 26th 2014 

 Announcement of your firm on the BAPA website (logo) under ‘Sponsors Annual Meeting’ 

 Announcement of your firm on the homepage of the BAPA website (logo) under ‘Website 

sponsored by’ 

 The possibility to click through to the website of your firm 

 

In the hope of welcoming you as our partner, my sincerest regards. 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Francis Veyckemans 

President of the BAPA 


